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Wednesday Regular July 8, 2020

The Coshocton County Commissioners met in Regular session on Wednesday, July 8, 2020 with
Mr. Dane R. Shryock and Mr. D. Curtis Lee. Also, in attendance was Mrs. Mary Beck,
Administrator/ Clerk.

Approve Minutes

Mr. Shryock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Lee to approve the minutes of the Monday, July
6, 2020 meeting as presented.

Vote: Fischer absent
Shryock yea
Lee yea

Approve Bills

Mr. Lee made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shryock to approve the bills per computer printout
dated presented.

Vote: Fischer absent
Shryock yea
Lee yea

Transfers/Additionals/Reductions

Mr. Shryock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Lee to approve the following
Transfers/Additionals/Reductions which have been certified by the County Auditor.

Additional — Treasurer

TO FROM AMOUNT
403-0100-5200.00 Supplies Unappropriated Fund Balance $1,000.00

Additional — DJFS

035-0100-5260.00 Cont. Services Unappropriated Fund Balance $40,000.00
Vote: Fischer absent
Shryock yea
Lee yea

[Jog & Kennel Report

Received the Dog Wardens Report for the week ending July 6, 2020 with 6 dogs picked up by
the warden, 1 dog brought in as a stray, 8 dog licenses sold, 1 late fee paid, 7 dogs sold, 3 dogs
redeemed, 3 dogs per owner surrender, $5.00 in boarding fees collected, 5 citations issued, 32

calls handled for a total of $323.00 in fees collected.

Prisoner Maintenance Report

Received the Prisoner Maintenance Report for the month of June 2020 for the Coshocton County
Justice Center from Sheriff Timothy Rogers.
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Recycling and Litter Prevention Update

Mrs. Tammi Rogers attended the meeting to give a Quarterly Update on the Program. She
presented the Commissioners with Recycling Site Update on the poundage to date. The numbers
through June are up 3% over 2019 at this time. The total poundage is 280,640 pounds of
recycling to date in 2020 from the Recycling sites we have in the county. The Schools and
County Offices are down 16% this year. This is to be expected with the schools closed and
County Offices closed. She stated that while she had intermittent work hours in March and April
she created new signs for the Recycling Sites stating that the recycling should not be put in
plastic bags. They have noticed a decrease in this since the signs have been in place. She
reviewed her educational out-reach as well. The Commissioners thanked her for her update.

Ms. Susie O’ Brein — Secretary L.aRose Office
Ms. O’Brein, Central Ohio Liaison for the Secretary of State called in to give an update on
Secretary LaRose’s Office. Mr. Lee asked if the plan is tc have a full election or will it be mail-
in and paper only. Ms. O’Brein stated that they are planning on a full election and will be
supplying funding for the additional Personal Protective Equipment, overtime and staffing for
early voting and cleaning supplies as well as additional treining for the poll workers. She stated
that this is a difficult time for their office. The Commissioners thanked her for her update.
Meetings Attendec

Mr. Shryock attended the LEPC Meeting on July Al

Adjourn
At 12:00 p.m., Mr. Shryock adjourned the meeting.
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